

# Lark Hall Infant and Nursery Academy EYFS Newsletter - Autumn 1, 2025



# Mrs Hartin, Mrs Cowling, Mrs Collinge

## **Message from the teachers:**

#### Well Done!

We are really proud of all the children in Early Years and everything they have already achieved in such a short time. They have settled into school life really well and are a credit to you all. Thank you ever so much for making sure children are correctly dressed on



Mondays and Tuesdays for our PE days. We hope you are watching the weekly videos as they will always contain the most up to date information with regards to school life.

# Please help

The children all look really smart in their new uniforms, so can you please help us by ensuring everything your child brings into school is named. We have already had quite a few un-named jumpers and cardigans in EYFS. Please note if you label your child's clothes with a pen it does disappear after a wash or two. If your child comes home with the wrong uniform then please bring it back into school so that we can reunite it with the correct owner.

#### **Open door**

We are always happy to talk to you and if you have any questions please ask. However, please be aware at the beginning and the end of the sessions our priority is the children so we can't talk for long at the classroom door. Please contact the office if you need a longer chat.

#### This term we are learning:

During this half term, the EYFS children will be covering a few topics. These topics will include "All about me/Marvellous me! And Autumn" Pre school will also explore jungle and rainforests and healthy eating whilst Reception will delve into "People who help us." If your child has any favourite books or information that relate to these stories we would love them to bring them into school.

#### Pre school proud clouds / Reception leaves

If your child completes something at home that you are pleased with please write it on a proud cloud or Reception leaf and we can celebrate their success at school.

# **Outdoor Learning**

A big part of the EYFS curriculum is outdoor learning. With this in mind, can you please ensure your child has appropriate clothing for all weathers. You are welcome to leave your child's wellies at school if you have a spare pair.

## **Suggested Home Learning Activities**

As you are probably aware we are very committed, with your help, to ensuring that every child is a reader by the time they leave Lark Hall and that they have a real love of books. To support this, Pre school are having a library day every Wednesday where they can choose a book to take home and share with you. Reception children have their shared reading session with adults on Fridays 9:00—9:30 every week. Parents/ Grandparents or other close relatives can come along and see what your child has achieved in reading that week. They can also choose a library book to take home.